
 

   

 Reminders: 

1.  #4 on our Rules and Regulations states:  Pet owners shall pick up after their pets. Pet waste shall 

not be moved to other member’s property.  This includes placing your dog’s waste bags on the 

debris piles.  This is unsanitary.  There is a fine of $40 a day.    

2.   If you have any plastic bags, construction materials, or appliances, mixed in or next to your 

horticulture debris, the FEMA truck will not pick any of it up.  The piles need to be separated by 

three to five feet.  For appliance pick up, please call 239-334-1224.  FEMA does not mix materials.  

3.   We currently have collection trucks in the north side of the route that Balmoral Loop is within; Area 2 route 

9. As the collection completes in this section, the truck will move to another section until this route is fully 

completed for a first pass. I have confirmed we do have the appropriate right of entry on file so there will be 

no issue for the contractors to enter and conduct cleanup in the right of way. For your reference, below you 

will see a progress map, each green dot is a load of debris collected, each red dot is collection of specialized 

material (HHW, e-waste, white goods). The blue square is the location of the collection truck. 
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